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Dear parents and carers 
We have had a great start to 2025. All of the children came back full of enthusiasm and we are 
looking forward to an exciting spring term. At the start of term, we emailed a link to  the  
parent information booklets. These are also on our website (click on the link to Curriculum). 
Please do ask your child’s teacher if you would like any more information about what your 
child is learning this term. 
Warm wishes, 
Meg, Headteacher 

Times Tables Rock Stars  
Congratulations to Year 3 Peach class. They were the  Times Tables Rock Stars champions in the 
national competition! 

Parent Teacher meetings on Friday 14th February 
School will be closed for the day but please bring your child to the meeting. 
You will  receive an email with a link so that you can book your parent teacher meetings 
at a convenient time.  
If you need an interpreter during your meeting with your child’s teacher, please tell us.  
Please speak to Homa Atib, our family support worker, if you need help to book a slot. 
She is always happy to help. 

Online safeguarding course for parents and carers 
ENGLAND FOOTBALL has an e-learning safeguarding awareness course for parents/carers. It is 
designed to help parents/carer make informed choices about which football settings to enrol 
their children. The course can be accessed for free at  www.learn.englandfootball.com/
courses/safeguarding/safeguarding-awareness-for-parents-and-carers 



 Message from Vaccination UK -  immunisation provider for NHS 
You can book your child an appointment for their flu vaccination at one of their  
community clinics. 
For the clinic locations and contact details for the Vaccination UK team please follow 
the links below: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.schoolvaccination.uk/catch-up-clinics 

Dates for your diary ….. 
21st January Parent information session ‘supporting children to cope with 
stress & anxiety’ KS2 9.15 
28th January ‘Parent Gym’ parenting classes taster session EYFS/KS1 9.00 
4th February Parent information session ‘online safety & anti-bullying’ 
KS2 9.15 
11th February Parent information session ‘how to help your child with science’ EYFS KS1 
9.00 
14th February Parent teacher meetings SCHOOL CLOSED 
17th February - 21st February HALF TERM 
25th February Parent information session for Y4 parents ‘how to help your child with the 
multiplications tables check’ KS2 9.15 
4th March Parent information session with the school nurse ’asthma awareness’ EYFS 
KS1 9.00 
11th March Parent information session ‘How to help your child prepare for SATS Y6’ KS2 
9.15 
18th March Parent information session ‘supporting your child with early reading’ 
EYFS KS1 9.00 
25th March Parent information session from Camden leisure centres ‘what is available 
during the holidays?’ EYFS KS1 9.00 
1st April Eid Party for parents and carers—everyone welcome! 

End of spring term Friday 4th April—KS2 finish at 1pm and EYFS & KS1 finish 
at 1.30pm.  
First day of summer term Tuesday 22nd April. 
 


